DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND SOCIAL AFFAIRS Office for ECOSOC Support and Coordination – NGO Branch

DC1-1480, 1 UN PLAZA, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10017

Tel (212) 963-8652 • Fax (212) 963-9248 E-mail: desangosection@un.org • www.un.org/esa/coordination/ngo

9 July 2010

Reference: Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations 2010 Resumed Session (26 May - 4 June 2010)

Dear Sir/Madame,

This is to inform you that the Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations at its 2010 Resumed Session, held from 26 May - 4 June, 2010, decided to defer consideration of the application of "Asian-Eurasian Human Rights Forum" for consultative status with the Economic and Social Council.

The committee will continue its review of the application during its 2011 Regular Session, tentatively scheduled for 24 January - 2 February 2011, and an invitation from our office will follow.

Please note that you can log in to the "NGO Response System" to view information pertinent to your application, including previous clarifications requested by the Committee and United Nations press releases related to your application.

Sincerely yours,

Andrei Abramov, Chief

NGO Branch